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20 School Street
Sunderland MA 01375-6900
Ph: 413-665-2642
Fax: 413-665-1435
December 1, 2016
Dear Friends and Neighbors,

As the holidays approach, we are writing to ask you to consider a gift that benefits you and the entire community – a gift to the Sunderland Public Library.

Each year the library relies on the Friends of the Sunderland Public Library Book Fund in order to meet our basic materials budget. With the generous help of supporters like you we have been able to maintain our book-buying capability over the last several years. This year we need to raise $8,000 to meet our basic materials budget.  Donations to our “Book Fund” will be spent on books, DVDs, books on CD, magazines & newspapers -- the essentials for a library. Maintaining our book-buying capability both provides vital resources for the library and enables us to maintain our certification, which is essential to all aspects of the library operation.  
If you can make a contribution, it would be most appreciated. If you have already made a contribution to the library – or have adopted a magazine or helped in some other way – THANK YOU!
Sincerely,

Beth Berry 



Lucy Alman & Barbara Morrell
Chair




Co-Presidents

Board of Library Trustees 

Friends of the Sunderland Public Library
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Please consider a gift to the Sunderland Public Library.

____ $30 ____$50 ____$75 ____$100 ____$250 _____other amount

Name: ___________________________________________________________________________

Address: __________________________________________________________________________

Phone: ________________________________Email:____________________________________

Please make checks payable to: Friends of the SPL Book Fund, 20 School St., Sunderland, MA 01375

□ Check here if you want your donation to be anonymous.

□My donation is in honor* of _______________________________________________.

□My donation is in memory* of _____________________________________________.

* please provide contact information if you want us to inform the honoree/family of your donation.
The Friends of the Sunderland Public Library is a 501(c)3 organization. Donations are tax deductible.
